
Dear Sir or Madam, 

The Commission has just published a new roadmap.  

The roadmaps concern the following policy areas:  

 Consumer Affairs 
 Justice and Fundamental Rights 

To consult all the existing roadmaps please refer to the following website: 
http://europa.eu/!Uu78Cf  

For further information please consult the following link:  

Cross-border e-Justice in Europe (e-CODEX)  
- Consumer Affairs 

- Justice and Fundamental 

Rights 
IIA  
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